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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Exciting news! There is a group of 2nd-generation youth from the Columbus, Ohio community 

participating in a jingle contest with Folgers Coffee (music video). They are one of the top ten finalists. 

Check out their video below. 

 

www.folgerscoffee.com/folgers-jingle/finalist/chris-c 

 

When you watch this video, you can also vote for our team in the contest. You can vote once every day 

until June 19, 2013 (from 12:00 noon to 12:00 noon). The winning finalist receives a large prize. Please 

share this information with your friends! 

 

Good luck team! 

 
 

Dr. Michael Balcomb 

President 

 

 

 


